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Measure to Help Filipino Veterans Passes Veterans’ Affairs Committee 
Veterans’ Affairs Committee passes five Heller measures out of Committee today 
(Washington, D.C.) – Today, the Senate Veterans’ Affairs Committee marked up and passed several bills introduced by U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV), including a measure to help Filipino veterans who served the United States in World War II verify their eligibility for benefits. 
The revised measure, which was included in the Veterans Health and Benefits Improvement Act introduced by Senator Bernie Sanders (I-VT), directs the Department of Veterans Affairs (VA), in coordination with the DOD and military historians, to review the process for determining whether certain individuals have the necessary service requirements for receiving specific Filipino veterans’ benefits.  
“Filipino veterans who served the United States during World War II deserve to know whether they are eligible for benefits promised to them. No doubt, they are entitled to a fair and complete examination of their records. I’m thankful to Senator Sanders for being responsive to my concerns and those of Filipino veterans across the country. After working with Senator Sanders to move this legislation forward, we are one step closer towards making sure Filipino veterans are treated with dignity and respect," said Senator Dean Heller.
Additional Heller provisions included in Sanders’ Veterans Health and Benefits Improvement Act include: 

· The Accountability for Veterans Act – Requires the VA to provide a report to the Veterans’ Affairs Committee on the VA’s attempts to obtain records from other federal agencies in order to help clear up the claims backlog.
· Spouses of Heroes Education Act – Allows surviving spouses of service members who die in the line of duty to be eligible for the Marine Gunnery Sergeant John David Fry Scholarship, which provides full undergraduate education benefits under the Post-9/11 GI Bill to the children of a member of the Armed Forces who died in the line of duty. 
· The Veterans Small Business Opportunity and Protection Act – Affords surviving spouses or dependents of service members three years of eligibility as a service-disabled veteran-owned small business. Authorizes VA to treat any business left to a spouse or dependent by a member of the Armed Services killed in the line of duty as a veteran-owned business or a disabled-veteran-owned business for purposes of benefit eligibility. Ensures that surviving spouses or dependents of service members that owned a small business and were killed in action are considered for government contracts.

In addition, Heller worked with Senator Mark Begich (D-AK) to include a measure to help children of homeless veterans as part of Begich’s Helping Homeless Veterans Act of 2013. 
· CARE for Veterans’ Dependents Act - Ensures that children of homeless veterans are eligible for services provided to that veteran by VA-funded facilities.
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